
 
 
This report summarizes the various Golden Gate Section events recently held in Spring 2023: 
 
Member Appreciation Lunch (Oakland) 
March 15th 

Our first event this quarter was the 
Member Appreciation Lunch, which was 
held on March 15th in Oakland. The 
purpose of this event was to show 
appreciation for our current membership 
and recruit new members. The event was 
a success, with over 40 members in 
attendance and two new member 
signups! The catered lunch by Carbona 
Pizza in Oakland was fantastic, and 
everyone had a great time.  

Membership Meeting (Virtual) 
April 25th 

The Membership Meeting, held virtually on April 25th, was another successful event. Our guest speaker, Brian 
Simon, the PECG Corporate VP Supervisory, shared valuable insights and information about his leadership 
experiences at PECG Corporate and PECG Eureka Section. We appreciated his messages about opportunities 
for promotion on the horizon and the importance of expanding membership. The meeting was well-attended, 
and our members enjoyed the opportunity to hear from the guest speaker. 

SJSU Engineering Careers in Government Seminar (San Jose) 
May 4th 

The San Jose State University 
Engineering Careers in Government 
Seminar was held on May 4th in hosted 
by the Institute of Electrical Electronics 
and Engineers and Society of Women 
Engineers. The seminar aimed to 
provide students with information on 
engineering careers in government. The 
event featured Golden Gate Section 
member speakers (Carina Cornejo, 
Wendy Al-Mukdad, and David Tanouye) 
who shared their experiences working 
at state agencies and provided advice to 
the students. It was an informative 
event that offered opportunities for 
mentorship and networking with prospective engineers. 



BPELSG Presentation on Professional Licensure (Virtual) 
May 17th 

The BPELSG Presentation on Professional Licensure was held on Zoom, and 75+ members from both Golden 
Gate Section and Bay Area Section attended. The presentation aimed to provide members with information on 
professional licensure requirements, exam topics covered, and the licensing process. The webinar was 
recorded and will be available to share for those interested. 

Overall, the events held during Spring 2023 were informative and well-received by the attendees. The PECG 
Golden Gate Section leadership and members deserve special recognition for their efforts in organizing and 
participating in these events. 

If you would like to get involved to help with planning our membership events, contact one of the officers 
listed on our Section webpage. 


